Elyse LaFace (Winstone Aggregates)

From: Elyse LaFace (Winstone Aggregates)

Sent: Monday, 19 January 2015 19:09

To: '‘Nigel Donovan’

Ce Richard Preece

Subject: RE: Winstone Aggregates Three Kings Quarry: Failed Biannual Sample Result Dec
2014

Hi Nigel,

Thank you for your quick review and response.

No items have been identified by the review to be implemented. However, we have discussed utilising the our
handheld GPS to record the coordinates of the composite samples so we’ll look to implement that during the next
sampling round.

In regards, to a site visit please let me know your availability and we’ll book a date and time in.

Regards,
Elyse

From: Nigel Donovan [mailto:Nigel.Donovan@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz]

Sent: Monday, 19 January 2015 1:40 p.m.

To: Elyse LaFace (Winstone Aggregates)

Cc: Richard Preece

Subject: RE: Winstone Aggregates Three Kings Quarry: Failed Biannual Sample Result Dec 2014

Hi Elyse,

Thanks for providing the report on the BaP notification.

| am satisfied that the procedures as set out in Section 4.6 of the 3 Kings Fill Management Plan have been
met and that the assessment of effect on the environment being less than minor in the report is
satisfactory.

s there anything you are changing or planning to instigate as result of this failed test?

Also, | should come out to the site this quarter as | don't believe | visited the site in 20157

Kind Regards

Nigel

Nigel Donovan | Landfill Monitoring Advisor

Auckland Council | Resource Consents Department
Extn (40) 5723 | Phone 09 352 2723 | Mobile 021829501 |
Auckland Council, Level 2, 35 Graham Street, Auckland Central

Visit our website: www.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz

From: Elyse LaFace (Winstone Aggregates) [mailto:Elyse.laFace@winaggs.co.nz]
Sent: Wednesday, 14 January 2015 4:17 p.m.
To: Nigel Donovan




